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 Objection

Comments I am rejecting this application, as there is a likelihood of the site not protecting priority species 
,important habitats or other biodiversity features,  and features of geological conservation importance.  
What trees are to be affected by this application and how many will need to be cut down? This is a 
needless operation to remove trees, we need to protect our land not destroy it. The land is clearly 
going to be used as a landfill, no mention of the materials to be used in the restoration of the 
landscaping of the quarry. Increased numbers of vehicles using the roads meaning more damage to 
our environment for us as residents when we need our carbon footprint to be lowered not increased 
by heavy goods vehicles. The company has stated it has lost productivity over the years why increase 
the damage to the land if there is no real chance of exceeding it current targets. Is this a Landfill 
project? What steps will be taken to avoid any water being pumped down the road should the need 
arise and it flooding the local homes? Given that there are several homes and the sites  being of 
heritage status very close to the site what steps are being taken to avoid any damage being caused to 
these areas with the ground works? What steps are being taken to avoid damage to the woodland, 
paths etc? I completely reject this application and its content. 
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